
 

 

 

  

                                             Friday 2nd February 2024 

 
 

In Nursery this week… 

We have had a busy week completing activities linked to our “Talk for 

Writing” text “Goldilocks and the Three Bears”. We wrote a letter to 

Goldilocks and created our own story map to sequence the story. 

We also read the story “Whatever Next!” and enjoyed making shiny 

rhyme rockets to help teddy fly to the moon! Children have also continued 

to develop imagination and Maths skills in our wizard’s workshop area and 

in our dark den reading area. 

 

In Nursery next week… 

We will complete our shiny learning making our own shiny orchestra to 

perform on stage! 
 

Home Activity 

Please use the page in the home-activity book to create a 

shiny star. Stars can be decorated with shiny foil, glitters, 

bright coloured pens. 

 

Reminders 
*Please remember to return Home-School diaries on Monday to support our 
show and tell sessions. 
*Please pay any outstanding snack money 
*Nursery closes on Friday 9th February for the half term break. We return to 
Nursery on Tuesday 20th February. 
 

 

Stars of the Week…  
 

     Esme S  &  Archie T 
 

  Many thanks for your ongoing support.                                            


